Inés A. Negrete

21658 Fairbrook
Mission Viejo, CA 92692
(949) 554-5786

April 2, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as my statement as to the type of service I have received
over the past year and half through Mr. Pechin.

Mr. Pechin has done wonders for my shoulder using a Deep Muscle Stimulator
(DMS). Using the DMS has provided me significant relief and movement. Without

his services, [ would continue to be in a tremendous amount of pain.

I'd like to add that Mr. Pechin has always acted in a pleasant and professional
manner. We should all consider ourselves blessed to be able to call for his services.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concern you may have.
Respectfully,

Inés A. Negrete



